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September 2006
Dear Colleagues:

With the Public Broadcasting Service (PBS) broadcast of Remaking American Medicine™…Health Care for the 21st Century less than six weeks away, many of you will want to begin reaching out to local media regarding your coalition efforts.  Enclosed is a tailored press kit for QIOs for this purpose.  This kit supplements the national press kit that was released in June.  You are encouraged to use elements from both in your outreach to media.

This kit contains:

· The approved campaign “meta messages” and a fact sheet containing key statistics about quality that can be used as proof points to underscore the messages. 

· A promotional tip sheet including tactics to build awareness and work effectively with the media.  Many of these ideas should be easy to implement.  This kit can help you undertake some of the suggested activities.

· A template media advisory to alert press about coalition or national campaign activities such as the September 27 event in Washington, DC, Champions of Change: A National Symposium on Improving Health Care. 

· An op/ed on healthcare quality that includes a section that allows you to localize the issue for your region and coalition activities.  Please modify this op/ed by incorporating community-based quality issues, have one or more well known and credible individuals sign the op/ed, and submit it to your major newspapers approximately two to three weeks in advance of the desired publication date—preferably just prior to the series’ October broadcast.  (Op/ed in review.)

· A brochure that you may localize and can use to alert your community about the series and your coalition’s activities.

· A list of various consumer-oriented products and tools produced by well-known organizations involved in improving health care.  The resources provide invaluable information for consumers about what they can do to ensure quality care. 

Just prior to the September 27 Symposium, we will also send QIOs a copy of the press release for the event. 

This kit will also be included in the proprietary QIO section of RAMcampaign.org.  The national kit is already available in the Press Room on the same site.  There you can also find pictures and graphics, promo clips that you can download, and a wealth of other media-friendly information about the series. 

We know that many QIOs are working on a number of fronts to promote the series as a way of advancing their own missions.  To all of you who have supported the campaign and played such an active part, thank you.  For those who see an opportunity to get involved now—welcome.  We’re also eager to learn about your progress, so please let us know about your local activities.  You may contact Lee Allen, project director at (202) 885-5544 to share your success stories or if you have questions.

Best regards,

Barbara Lohman

Senior Vice President

Devillier Communications, Inc.
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